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The article “Psychological distress and perceived burden among parents of children with autism 
spectrum disorder: a cross-sectional study” which appeared in The Journal of Ad-din Women's Medical 
College; 10 (1), 12-20 (Jan, 2022) has now been removed from journal’s website for similar articles had 
already been published in an international journal prior to this one. 
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